Dear Board of Zoning Appeals,

We are the homeowners of 8 W. Canon Ave. Our neighbors, Janene and Dan Neely,
have informed us of their planned construction to their home at 7 W Wyatt Ave. We
have reviewed the drawings and do not oppose this construction. We are excited for our
neighbors and hope the enhancements on their home will be an asset to the
neighborhood as a whole.

Regards,
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Dear Board of Zoning Appeals,

We are the homeowners of 11 W. Wyatt Ave. Our neighbors, Janene and Dan Neely,
have informed us of their planned construction to their home at 7 W Wyatt Ave. We
have reviewed the drawings and do not oppose this construction. We are excited for our
neighbors and hope the enhancements on their home will be an asset to the
neighborhood as a whole.

Regards,
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Dear Board of Zoning Appeals,

We are the homeowners of 12 W. Canon Ave. Our neighbors, Janene and Dan Neely,
have informed us of their planned construction to their home at 7 W Wyatt Ave. We
have reviewed the drawings and do not oppose this construction. We are excited for our
neighbors and hope the enhancements on their home will be an asset to the
neighborhood as a whole.

Regards,
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